Boston Water and
Sewer Commission

980 Harrison Avenue
Boston, MA 02119-2540
617-989-7000

Sewerage Improvements Being Constructed On Your Street

April 11, 2013
Dear Customer:

The Boston Water and Sewer Commission (BWSC) will be making improvements to the sewerage system on
your street to provide you with better service. Construction will commence in the next few weeks.

BWSC Contract Number: 11-309-008

BWSC Project Engineer: Luis A. Melara

Contractor: P. Gioioso and Sons Inc.

Limits: Miner Street: From Beacon Street to end

P. Gioioso and Sons Inc., has been contracted by BWSC to rehabilitate the sewer system in your street. The
contractor will provide an additional notice advising you when the work will commence. During this period,
BWSC would appreciate it if you could minimize daytime water use. If a temporary disruption in sewerage
service is necessary, a representative of P. Gioiosos and Son Inc., or BWSC will notify you. Do not let anyone
into your home without proper identification or proof that the person is employed by the contractor.

Some temporary minor modifications to traffic patterns and parking may be necessary during construction.
Boston Police Officers will be present during construction to facilitate safe pedestrian and vehicular access.

Temporary paving will be installed on all excavations by our contractor. The Commission will perform
permanent pavement restoration after the project is completed.

If you have any questions, concerns, or special needs regarding this work please contact the Project Engineer at
(617) 989-7450. Questions about other Commission programs can be addressed to Thomas Bagley of our

Public Relations Department at (617) 989-7361.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation and assistance while BWSC works to improve the water quality of
Boston Harbor, its beaches, and its tributary rivers.

D SEWER COMMISSION

ccC: Lt. Mike Walsh, BFD
Tom Mulkeen, National Grid
Mike Sweeney, NStar
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980 Harrison Avenue
Boston, MA 02119-2540
617-989-7000
Sewerage Improvements Being Constructed On Your Street

April 11, 2013
Dear Customer:

The Boston Water and Sewer Commission (BWSC) will be making improvements to the sewerage system on
your street to provide you with better service. Construction will commence in the next few weeks.

BWSC Contract Number: 11-309-008

BWSC Project Engineer: Luis A. Melara

Contractor: P. Gioioso and Sons Inc.

Limits: Munson Street: From Beacon Street to end

P. Gioioso and Sons Inc., has been contracted by BWSC to rehabilitate the sewer system in your street. The
contractor will provide an additional notice advising you when the work will commence. During this period,
BWSC would appreciate it if you could minimize daytime water use. If a temporary disruption in sewerage
service is necessary, a representative of P. Gioiosos and Son Inc., or BWSC will notify you. Do not let anyone
into your home without proper identification or proof that the person is employed by the contractor.

Some temporary minor modifications to traffic patterns and parking may be necessary during construction.
Boston Police Officers will be present during construction to facilitate safe pedestrian and vehicular access.

Temporary paving will be installed on all excavations by our contractor. The Commission will perform
permanent pavement restoration after the project is completed.

If you have any questions, concerns, or special needs regarding this work please contact the Project Engineer at
(617) 989-7450. Questions about other Commission programs can be addressed to Thomas Bagley of our
Public Relations Department at (617) 989-7361.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation and assistance while BWSC works to improve the water quality of
Boston Harbor, its beaches, and its tributary rivers.

ND SEWER COMMISSION

hn P.Sullivan, Jr., P.E.
Chief Engineer

cc: Lt. Mike Walsh, BFD
Tom Mulkeen, National Grid
Mike Sweeney, NStar
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980 Harrison Avenue
Boston, MA 02119-2540
617-989-7000
Sewerage Improvements Being Constructed On Your Street

April 11, 2013

Dear Customer:

The Boston Water and Sewer Commission (BWSC) will be making improvements to the sewerage system on
your street to provide you with better service. Construction will commence in the next few weeks.

BWSC Contract Number: 11-309-008

BWSC Project Engineer: Luis A. Melara

Contractor: P. Gioioso and Sons Inc. :

Limits: Park Drive: From Mountfort Street to Medfield Street

P. Gioioso and Sons Inc., has been contracted by BWSC to rehabilitate the sewer system in your street. The
contractor will provide an additional notice advising you when the work will commence. During this period,
BWSC would appreciate it if you could minimize daytime water use. If a temporary disruption in sewerage
service is necessary, a representative of P. Gioiosos and Son Inc., or BWSC will notify you. Do not let anyone
into your home without proper identification or proof that the person is employed by the contractor.

Some temporary minor modifications to traffic patterns and parking may be necessary during construction.
Boston Police Officers will be present during construction to facilitate safe pedestrian and vehicular access.

Temporary paving will be installed on all excavations by our contractor. The Commission will perform
permanent pavement restoration after the project is completed.

If you have any questions, concerns, or special needs regarding this work please contact the Project Engineer at
(617) 989-7450. Questions about other Commission programs can be addressed to Thomas Bagley of our
Public Relations Department at (617) 989-7361.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation and assistance while BWSC works to improve the water quality of
Boston Harbor, its beaches, and its tributary rivers.

Sinedrely,

AND SEWER COMMISSION

John P.Sullivan, Jr., P.E.
Chief Engineer

cc: Lt. Mike Walsh, BFD
Tom Mulkeen, National Grid
Mike Sweeney, NStar



